
How to Donate Online 

To the SubVet Charitable Foundation 

Patrick Householder, NJVC 

 

On the Website click the  

 

 

 

or go to 

http://www.guidestar.org/pqShowGsReport.do?npoId=1156727&partn

er=justgive 

 

All of us should plant trees we’ll never sit beneath.  Our Subvet 

Charitable Foundation returns 97% of all donations directly to 

support the purpose.  Admin costs are far smaller than almost 

every other Charity you will find. 

 

 



 

Then 

 



 

Then, if a memorial contribution, complete this page 

 

 

Then, or 

 



 

 

Then 

 

 



THEN 

 



 

After registering, you will receive an email similar to 

that shown next. 

 

 

 

 

Once registered, for future donations to USSVCF just 

log in and shortcut all the data completion required 

the first time you visited. 

 

Alternatively, you can mail your donation directly to  

 

USSVI 

ATTN:  Subvet Charity 

PO Box 3870 

Silverdale WA  98383 

 

Make your check/M.O. to “USSVCF” 

 

Thank you for caring about our submarine community. 


